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From: Quentin N. Pell <Quentin.Pell@tangeroutlets.com>

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 11:37 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Tanger 

Governor Haley,   

 

We commend your leadership during recent events.   

 

Tanger would like to help support relief efforts where possible and would be happy to discuss any need and 

opportunities with someone on your team.  With prior approval our properties prior approval, our properties are 

available as staging areas for relief efforts. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Quentin Pell 

 

Quentin N. Pell 

Vice President 

Corporate Communications/ Public Relations 

3200 Northline Avenue, Suite 260 

Greensboro, NC 27408 

Phone:  336.834.6827 

Cell:  214.600.3838 

 

Quentin.Pell@TangerOutlets.com 

 

The information contained in this electronic message is information intended for the use of only the individual 

or entity named above and may be PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL. If the reader of this message is not the 

intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the recipient, you are hereby notified 

that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you received this 

electronic message in error, please notify me immediately by replying to this e-mail and delete the original 

message.  


